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Message from Mrs Macleod  

I cannot believe that the first half term has already passed and everyone has settled in and we 

have all been extremely busy. I am so proud of all our children and how they have adapted to  the 
new changes within school. Iõd also like to say a big Thank You to  all of our parents for working 

with us to ensure we are following the COVID 19 government guidelines .  

 
WOW - The Halloween Spooky Stroll was absolutely fantastic!  How amazing  (and scary) did the 

children look? And the teachers and the staff looked scarier (then usual J) To say this year has 
been unprecedented , yet  you have still managed to contribute towards our fundraising so 

generously . We are still accepting s ponsor forms a nd sponsor money; please could you return 

these back to school as soon as possible?  Then  we will let you all know how much we have raised 
after half term.  

We would like to wish you all a lovely b reak and to stay  safe. We look forward to seeing you all 
when we return on Monday 2 nd  November 2020.  

 
Supporting School in being COVID Safe 

Just to remind all parents the following procedures are to limit cross contamination 

between home and school: 

VEnsure your child comes to school with a water bottle every day. Staying 

hydrated is even more important as we try to stay healthy.  

ÁFace Masks. Please make sure you wear a facemask when bringing your 

child/children and picking them up from school.  

ÁNo hand sanitiser from home. School is fully equipped with hand sanitising stations in every classroom, corridor, 

school entrances and exits.  

ÁNo books, works or items from home. Your child should only bring the essentials to school. Unfortunately, at this 

time we cannot allow any non- essential items onto the school premises. This is to avoid cross- contamination 

between home and school.  

V Please make sure your child arrives to school on time. It is extremely important your child arrives to school by 

their allocated time. This is to reduce congestion around the doors and to avoid children entering school via the 

school office.  

If your child is showing coronavirus symptoms- DO NOT bring them into school. Contact the school office 

straight away. Self-isolate, get a test and inform school immediately with the test result. Only return 

back to school when the test comes back negative. 

  

School Meals 

When we return back to school after half term, there will be changes to the School 

dinner menu. We are now able to provide the children with a sandwich option. There 

will still be a hot meal and a jacket potato option. If selecting a sandwich, there will be 

a choice of either a pot of salad or a portion of chips. There will be vegetarian options 

for the jacket potato and sandwiches. A vegetarian hot dinner will still be available on 

some days. 




